
Woodstone Community Primary School 

Minutes of the Parent Forum of Woodstone Community Primary School 

1st February 2018 

 

Present:- Clare Hollyoak-O’Neill (Reception), Alison Carr (Yr 4), Fran Marshall (Yr 3 and Yr 4), Hilary 

Moore (Yr 5) Gemma Crawford and Simone Fellows (Deputy Head teacher) 

Apologies:- Pat Mullins (Head teacher) 

Welcome:- Members were welcomed to the meeting. 

Our Values and Vision   

 

Simone shared with the group the work we have been doing in school around our vision and the 

importance of a shared vision for all (parents, children, staff, governors) if we are to become even 

better. 

The group were asked to comment on what we do well already and what we could get better at. 

 

 

 

 

 

The things which the group thought we could do better at were:  lost property, school meals, 

transition, making sure that all classes have lots of interesting things to see on their web page and  

all of which we will be addressing in the near future.   

The group were also asked to discuss what they hoped a child leaving Woodstone would look like, in 

terms of their strengths and qualities. 



 

This had previously done as a staff exercise during a training day, with the following outcomes, 

which were shared with the parent forum. 

The forum attendees, said that given more time they would have also included many of these on 

their own lists. 

The plan is that going forwards we will have a clear vision which can be shared with all key 

stakeholders. 

 

 

 

 


